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ILLINOIS COURT MAKING NONCOMPETE AGREEMENTS HARDER TO ENFORCE

A hearing in the Illinois Appellate Court, First District, ruled that a restrictive covenant signed by an employee was unenforceable. Finding that the restrictive
covenant was insufficient, the court ruling could make it harder for employers to enforce restrictive agreements with their employees. Illinois employers are
advised to confer with employment counsel when drafting and implementing restrictive type covenants. For more details on the article Click Here Click here
to find out which are jobs are available in Illinois.



